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Date : January 3, 1994

To : Inmate LAZOR
(C~73842) FC6-123
From : Califomia State Prison-Sacrasento, Represa 95671

Subject ¢ KAIROS
I received your letter dated December 15, 1993, and I was somewhat
concerned about the message.

You seam to believe that the Kairos Program has been dlssolved or
abandoned., Let me assure you thls is not the case.

I do, however, have some concerns about the program that I am trying to
resolve through the assistance of J. C. Walkley, C Facility Program
Adninistrator, and members of the Kairos Ministry,

Please be assured that I will not make a decision about the future of the
program until I have addressed each of my concerns.

I thank you for offering your input and observations, they have been
quite helpful,
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THEO WHITE
Warden
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